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Comments: | am writing in opposition to the Stibnite Gold Project and to request a 45 day extension of the 75 day
public comment period, as 75 days is not sufficient.

The Stibnite Gold Project will degrade air and water quality, will adversely impact fish and wild life habitat, will
introduce light and sound pollution, will lead to hazardous materials spills and ground water pollution (arsenic
&amp; cyanide), and will leave taxpayers on the hook for future water treatment and remediation.

| am a river enthusiast and regular recreational user of the Salmon River water sheds and surrounding Forest
Service lands. The unique wilderness and water &amp; fisheries qualities of the area draws me as an out of state
visitor to the area several times each year. Please work to preserve this unique wilderness area and stop it's
ruination by cyanide vat leach mining.

#StopStibnite
Thank you,
David E. Timm

1923 E Rocklin Dr
Sandy, UT 84092



